19.11.2022: xəbər

Letter of Appreciation to Khazar University United Nations Azerbaijan

Dear Professor Hamlet Isakhanli,

I would like to express my deep gratitude to the Khazar University Chamber Orchestra for their excellent performance at the United Nations Day event on 27 October. An exceptional performance of the Azerbaijani national anthem and the three pieces of the national classical music have become a great addition to the celebration of the 30th anniversary of the UN-Azerbaijan partnership.

I received lots of positive feedback from all our guests about the performance of the Chamber Orchestra, including the Government officials, ambassadors, as well as representatives of the private sector, civil society and the media. You should be proud of your orchestra, combined of teachers and student performers, for their incredible talent, passion and dedication.

My special thanks go to Ms Zulfiya Sadigova, head of the Music and Art Department at Khazar University, for her partnership and support during the organisation of the UN Day event.

I am looking forward to a continued partnership with Khazar University. Yours sincerely,

Vladanka Andreeva

United Nations Resident Coordinator *16 November 2022*

"Xəzər"ə təşəkkür məktubu Birləşmiş Millətlər Təşkilatı Azərbaycan Hörmətli Professor Hamlet İsaxanlı,

27 oktyabr Birləşmiş Millətlər Günü münasibətilə keçirilən tədbirdə Xəzər

Universitetinin Kamera orkestrının nümayiş etdirdiyi möhtəşəm bacarığa görə sizə dərin minnətdarlığımı bildirirəm. Azərbaycan milli himninin və 3 hissəli milli klassik musiqinin qeyri - adiliyi Birləşmiş Millətlər Təşkilatı və Azərbaycan əməkdaşlığının

30-cu ildönümünə zənginlik qatdı.

Mən Kamera orkestrının çıxışı haqda dövlət rəsmilərindən, səfirlərdən, eyni zamanda özəl sektor nümayəndələrindən, bütün iştirakçılardan və mediadan çoxlu müsbət rəylər qəbul etdim. Siz orkestrinizin, müəllim və tələbələrinizin inanılmaz bacarıq, istək və fədakarlıqlarına görə qürur duymalısınız.

Mən Musiqi və incəsənət departamentinin rəhbəri Zülfiyyə Sadıqovaya bizimlə əməkdaşlığa və tədbirimizin təşkil olunmasında göstərdiyi dəstəyə görə xüsusi təşəkkürlərimi bildirirəm.

Gələcəkdə də Xəzər Universiteti ilə əməkdaşlığımızı davam etdirmək niyyətindəyəm.

Hörmətlə,

Vladanka Andreeva

BMT-nin Rezident Əlaqələndiricisi 16 noyabr 2022

CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION

awarded to

KHAZAR UNIVERSITY CHAMBER ORCHESTRA

for their outstanding performance at the UN Day event dedicated to the 30th anniversary of the UN-Azerbaijan partnership

October 2022

Vladanka Andreeva **UN Resident Coordinator**

Republic of Azerbaijan

Date: 28 October 2022



Ref: UN/OL/RC/22/21823

16 November 2022

Dear Professor Hamlet Isakhanli,

I would like to express my deep gratitude to the Khazar University Chamber Orchestra for their excellent performance at the United Nations Day event on 27 October. An exceptional performance of the Azerbaijani national anthem and the three pieces of the national classical music have become a great addition to the celebration of the 30th anniversary of the UN-Azerbaijan partnership.

I received lots of positive feedback from all our guests about the performance of the Chamber Orchestra, including the Government officials, ambassadors, as well as representatives of the private sector, civil society and the media. You should be proud of your orchestra, combined of teachers and student performers, for their incredible talent, passion and dedication.

My special thanks go to Ms Zulfiya Sadigova, head of the Music and Art Department at Khazar University, for her partnership and support during the organisation of the UN Day event.

I am looking forward to a continued partnership with Khazar University.

Yours sincerely,

United Nations Resident Coordinator

Professor Hamlet Isakhanli Founder of Khazar University Chairman of the Board of Directors and Trustees

